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Additional Hours and Support at Winters Community Library this Summer 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County’s Winters Community Library, located at 708 Railroad Avenue in 

Winters, will benefit from five additional hours of staffing this summer with the welcome return of 

Library Branch Supervisor Toni Mendieta.  

 

The five extra hours of staffing run through August 8, allowing the library to be open earlier on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays, as well as additional hours on Saturday. The revised summer schedule is as 

follows:  

 

Mondays 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Tuesdays 12:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

Wednesdays 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Thursdays 12:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

Saturdays 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

 

“The Winters Community Library will continue to review staffing and library needs as the year 

progresses,” said Yolo County Librarian, Patty Wong.  “Meanwhile, we hope the additional hours will 

bring in a greater cross section of our community.” 

 

Toni Mendieta is returning to the Winters Community Library as library branch supervisor.  She brings 

excellent library experience along with familiarity and appreciation of the Winters community.  Her 

duties will include overseeing the day-to-day operation of the library, providing customer service and 

assistance to patrons, overseeing building maintenance, supervising staff and volunteers, coordinating 

programs, developing the library branch collection, and other related duties.  Toni is bilingual in Spanish 

and English and has a background in outreach and youth development.   

 

The Yolo County Library supports literacy, builds communities and provides an enriching environment 

for customers to learn and grow.  This is possible through the support and commitment to library 

services from the Winters Friends of the Library and the community at large. 

 

For more information about the Yolo County Library, visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org, or connect with 

the Yolo County Library on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org.  
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